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Introduction 
 
Kingston Royal Arch Chapter enjoys a unique ritual in 
the Province of Yorkshire North and East Ridings. It was 
founded in 1870. 
 
A small but friendly Chapter, it maintains the values 
and standards of Freemasonry: Integrity, Charity and 
Respect. 
 
It enjoys a diverse membership, young and old, and all 
members are encouraged to take office and to progress 
in the culmination of the Craft degrees. Its Companions 
are from various Lodges, some distant from the City of 
Hull. 
 
We encourage all our members to attend the regular 
Chapter meetings if their situations allow. 
 
There is no Exaltation fee, but annual subscriptions are 
required, and of course, payment for the Festive Board. 
The Chapter enjoys the services of a first-class chef. 
 
 

 
Meetings 
 
We meet four times a year 
on the third Wednesday in 
the months of January, 
March, October and 
December at the Masonic 
Hall, 69 Beverley Road, Hull 
HU3 1XL. Meetings begin 
at 6.30 pm except in March 
(Installation) when we start 
earlier. 
 
The March meeting marks 
the Chapter’s new Masonic 
year with the installation of 
three new Principals, Z, H & 
J and other Chapter 
Officers 
 
There is a formal but 
friendly festive board in the 
dining room after each 
meeting. 
 
The dress code is dark suit 
or morning dress, white 
shirt, black, Provincial or 
SGC tie, black shoes, white 
gloves and regalia. 
 
Social functions are often 
shared with other Chapters 
and Lodges meeting at 
Beverley Road. 
 
  

 


